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I am testifying against the passing of this bill. It will be a disaster to the businesses, 
employees, patients and communities which depend on the industry. This is an 
industry ending bill and could absolutely never be considered again. Consider who is 
benefitting from this?  Is it the patients? Is it the cannabis business owner? Is it the 
state of Maine? Or is it the tracking company? How many times in good conscience 
can you keep suggesting this?


